
We are having a  

 
Parents and Children are invited to our Scholastic Book 

Fair on the following days: 
 

Monday 13th May - Reception, Year 1&2 
Tuesday 14th May - Years 3&4 

Wednesday 15th May - Year 5&6 
Thursday 16th May - Open to All 

 
 

The Book Fair will be in the hall 3.15pm-4pm.  
 
 

The event is cashless so in order to pay, just scan the 
QR code displayed in the hall at the Fair! 

 
For every book sold, school gets one too!   

 
 


